			UPDATE FROM THE JUDGES OFFICE
					COVID-19
October 30, 2020
	Foard County is glad to report that the County is down to only two confirmed Covid cases currently. As of November 4th, 2020, I will be able to apply for the “Attestation Form” which will exempt the County from the  “GA-29 Executive Order of having to wear face coverings in local businesses, although, face coverings are recommended by the CDC for everyones safety but are not required. Our Community has done an exceptional job on fighting back on this Covid Virus and for that, we say Thank You. We have seen increases of Covid across this region and state wide recently so let us stay diligent on our part to keep our Community safe. Let us “Thank God” for his protection and Blessings over Foard County.
					“IN JESUS NAME, AMEN”
					Repectfully ,
			Foard County Judge and Commissioners.
